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December 29, 2022 
 
Lori Smith 
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
P.O. Box 191  
Victor, CO 80860 
 
Re: Notice of Incomplete Submittal, Acreage Release Request (AR6) 
 Cresson Project, Permit No. M-1980-244  
 
Dear Lori Smith, 
 
On December 16, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Acreage Release 
Request (AR6) application for the Cresson Project.  Preliminary review of the information received 
determined that the following additional information must be received before the Division can consider 
your request complete.  Thus, your application is incomplete for the purposes of filing as of December 29, 
2022. 
 

1. Maps provided in the AR6 submittal reference an Exhibit B and C of access agreement for the 
portion of the remaining permit boundary on James R Chapman, Jr.’s property. Upon a review of 
the permit file, the Division is unable to locate the access agreement with the exhibits. Please 
provide the access agreement with the referenced exhibits.   

 
Please provide the request information before January 30, 2023.  If, at the end of the 30-day incomplete 
period, the application has not been determined to be complete and filed, the Division may deny/terminate 
the request. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8132 or by email at 
elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
  
Ec: Katie Blake, CC&V 

Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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